
 

  

September 4, 2018 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Shari Moore 
 
FROM:  Joe Mansky 
 
SUBJECT: ALTERNATE POLLING PLACE LOCATION FOR 2018 STATE GENERAL ELECTION 
 
Our polling place location for voters in Ward 1 Precinct 12 and Ward 1 Precinct 13 was sold recently 
and is under renovation. As a result, it is not available for our use as a polling place in 2018. Our 
recommendation is to have these voters vote this fall at the Martin Luther King recreation center, 
where we already have the polling place for Ward 1 Precinct 8. We have discussed this with Parks and 
Recreation and they are able to accommodate us. 
 
 

Current location: Dayton Avenue Presbyterian Church 

Proposed locations: Martin Luther King Recreation Center  

 

The voters affected by this change will be notified by surface mail during the week of October 8. 

 

Please let me know if you have questions about this recommended change. 


